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Geor ge Washington Brown to Hiram Hill

George Brown, editor of the free state newspaper, Herald of Freedom, wrote to Hiram Hill thanking him for his
Christmas donation to the newspaper. Brown enclosed with his letter several copies of the Herald and a new map
of Kansas Territory. He also reported that the Herald was increasing circulation at an unparalleled rate, and that
he appreciated the freedom and independence afforded him as a member of the press.

Creator: Brown, George W. (George Washington), 1820-1915
Date: January 10, 1857

Callnumber: Hiram Hill Coll. #382 Box 1 Folder 6

KSHS Identifier: DaRT ID: 3129
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